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NAME/TEAM NUMBER PERSONALIZATION AVAILABLE
 UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
OCTOBER

28
CLACKAMAS MIDDLE COLLEGE

CMC COMMUNITY

$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$35.00 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoody
Available in 3 other
colors.

$24.00 District Women's
Perfect Tri 3/4-
Sleeve Raglan
Available in 4 other
colors.




$19.00 3/4-SLEEVE
RAGLAN T-SHIRT
Available in 4 other
colors.




$29.00 BSN SPORTS
Men's Cotton
Rich Fleece Crew
Neck
Available in 3 other
colors.




$42.00 Nike Women's
Trend Fleece
Crew
Available in 2 other
colors.

$55.00 Nike Therma-FIT
Long Sleeve 1/4
Zip Top
Available in 3 other
colors.

$29.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover
Available in 3 other
colors.

$32.00 BSN SPORTS
Men's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.




$15.00 100% COTTON
RINGER TEE
Available in 4 other
colors.
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CLACKAMAS MIDDLE COLLEGE

CMC COMMUNITY

$32.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Cotton
Rich Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.

$54.00 Nike Women's
Sportswear Gym
Vintage FZ
Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$32.00 Colorblock
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.




$39.00 New Era
Women's Sueded
Cotton Blend
Full-Zip Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.

$22.00 Nike Campus
Cap
Available in 3 other
colors.

$18.00 Nike Cuffed Knit
Beanie
Available in 1 other
color.

$15.00 Gildan 5.3 Oz
Heavy Cotton
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.




$15.00 District Women's
Perfect Tri V-
Neck T-Shirt
Available in 6 other
colors.




$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.
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28
CLACKAMAS MIDDLE COLLEGE

CMC COMMUNITY

$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$10.00 Gildan Youth 5.3oz
Cotton T-Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 5 other
colors.

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.
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CMC COMMUNITY

$25.00 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$30.00 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$25.00 Nike Women's
Legend Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.00 Nike Women's
Legend Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$10.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 5 other
colors.




$18.00 Holloway
Homecoming
Beanie
Available in 2 other
colors.
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